




Amhersrburg !\'Ilmicipal Council Speciall\Ieeting
Agenda - Budget Session, Monday, Noyember 17, 2008

Councillor Fryer indicated that the Arena additional maintenance was previously
approved in the amount of $ 14, 000.00 not $ 28, 000.00 as indicated in the budget
documentation. Administration was directed to make this change.

Do!:! Catcher:

Moved by Deputy Mayor Bailey
Seconded by Councillor Fryer

That Council approve $20, 000 for dog catcher.

Councillor \ Vhite indicated that the position and the contract should reflect the title of

Animal Control Officer.

Councillor Pillon stated that administration would have no control over how many
animals need to be caphlred if the title includes animal control.

Motion Carried

Canital Budoet Review:

vfoved by Councillor PilIon

Seconded by Councillor Fryer

That Council reduce the reserve to 25, 000 for new fire station for 2009, and defer the

balance of $25, 000 over the next 5 years at the rate of $5000 per year.

Richard :tvlurray, Fire Chief eXplained that the recommendation of the 1.faster Fire Plan

was to begin a reserve for replacement of the two older fire stations and the amount was

fommlated at that time. Chief Murray indicated that the estimated costs of the fire hall is

one million to be spent within 10 years; the goal was to come up with half the cost to

decrease the burden placed on the TOWIl.

Councillor Sutton- agree with Councillor Pillon - now penciling 2010 - 12 the make up
for that.

11ayor Hurst indicated that the problem we have is that Council does not make up the

difference. l\'layor Hurst also stated that the figure is strategically placed under a

particular fonnula and realize that it will cost the Town at some point in time.

vfotion is carried

Var of 1812

110ved by Councillor \Vhite

Seconded by Councillor Sutton

That Council approve $35, 000 for the War of 1812.

Motion Carried

110ved by Councillor Renaud

Seconded by Councillor Fryer

That Council direct Administration to allocate $ 20, 000 of the $32, 000 reserve in the 2009

budget to repair the drainage at the Tourist Booth.

Discussion:

Councillor Renaud indicated that a trail system from Essex to Amherstburg will end at

the Visitor Infonnation Centre and Council should attend to the needs there.

11ayor Hurst requested a verbal update regarding the required \vork.

Tony DeThomasis, Parks and Roads Superintendent indicated that excavation,

installation of weeping tile, installation of sump pump and replacement of porch and

accessible ramp were necessary.
110tion Carried












